[bookmark: _GoBack]DUE TO POSSIBLE EXPOSURE TO COVID FROM AN OUTSIDE SOURCE, THE TOWN OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE AND IF YOU NEED TO REREGISTER YOUR VEHICLE OR PURCHASE DOG LICENSES, REGISTER AN ATV OR SNOWMOBILE OR OBTAIN A HUNTING/FISHING LICENSE, PLEASE VIST OUR WEBSITE AT WWW.WOOLWICH.US FOR ONLINE SERVICES.
